
322 CENTRAL PARK west

NEW YORK 25, N . Y. 

Irish Corners 
No. Bennington, Vt. 
September 8 , 1948

Mr. Frederick Burkhardt, President 
Bennington College 
Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Fred: 

Due to an accident I received 
your letter of July 20th with very 
great delay. 

You are quite right that my first 
reaction would have been to protest, 
but I must admit that your argument 
is rather compelling so that I have 
accepted the check with pleasure and 
appreciation. 

Let me also say how much I appreciated 
your thoughtful and kind words at the 
occasion of my Commencement address. 

Sincerely yours, 

Erich
Erich Fromm 

EF/v 


